
VSBPE 

Date: June 9, 2020 

Item: NVU-Lyndon Teach-Out Plan of Postbac Elementary Education Program 

 

ITEM: Shall the VSBPE accept Northern Vermont University-Lyndon’s Teach-Out Plan 

for their Postbac-level Elementary Education program? 

 

 

BACKGROUND: NVU-Lyndon is currently approved to recommend candidates for 

licensure at the Post-bac level in Elementary Education. Due to low enrollment and their 

merger with NVU-Johnson, they submitted a Teach-Out plan of those programs to the 

Office on May 22 and a revised plan on June 17, 2020. The last day that they will be able 

to recommend this candidate for licensure in that endorsement will be Sept. 1, 2021. 

RATIONALE: The plan is complete and contains signed documents for the one candidate 

currently in the program. 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION: 

NVU-L Teach-Out Plan 

 

AGENCY RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

That the VSBPE accept Northern Vermont University-Lyndon’s Teach-Out Plan for 

their Postbac-level Elementary Education program. 

 

 


